
Dear colleagues

We are at the half-way mark of the Have Your Say staff survey and currently our
participation rate is sitting at less than where it was at this point in the 2023 survey.

We need to move the dial!

As hospital leaders, I need your help to enable your staff to complete the survey
and provide honest, constructive and respectful feedback.

If staff feel like their leaders want to hear from them and will take a positive,
transparent approach with sharing the results and taking action together – this goes
a long way.

Take advantage of the support available to you as a leader with the HYS Managers
Toolkit available on QHEPS.

Please factor in time for each team member to take the survey before Friday 30
May — and it’s important we hear from you too!

The more data we receive, the more meaningful action we can take.

If you have any queries or would like one-on-one support, Hannah Gowans in
People and Culture is our HYS partner and available to help.

Kind Regards

Cang Dang
Executive Director,
Redcliffe Hospital

We respectfully acknowledge the Traditional Owners and Custodians of the land on
which our facilities are built. We also pay respect and acknowledge Elders past,

present and the future.
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https://qheps.health.qld.gov.au/metronorth/about/initiatives/haveyoursay/managers-toolkit
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